
MOLINE TOWNSHIP 

DECENNIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 12TH, 2023 

The Moline Decennial Committee Board: The Moline Township Decennial Committee meeting was called to 

order by Supervisor Bonnie Johnson at 5:15 pm.  The Committee met in regular session at the Moline Township 

Hall, 620 - 18th St. Moline, IL 61265. 

Roll Call of Township Board: Trustees present: Mary Beth Loos, Rand Wilson, Hayleigh Covella, and 

Supervisor Bonnie Johnson 

Roll Call of Residents on Committee: Resident(s) present: Kate Kinney  

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Approval of Minutes:  A�er receiving a copy of the May 9 2023 Decennial mee�ng minutes, and having an opportunity 

to review them Trustee Covella with a second from Trustee Wilson moved to approve the May 9th, 2023 minutes.  Ayes:  

Trustees Loos, Wilson, Covella, and Supervisor Johnson.  No Nays. Mo�on carried.  Absent:  Trustee Early 

Communications: 

- Discussion we are in process of doing Township newsletter, this will help to get  

  information out about our Township to Moline Township residents. 

- Discussed MAC Seniors and they are very happy with the MAC.  Luncheons have 

   been busy.  The seniors love the work being done around the building. 

- Encouraged Board members & residents on committee if they know of any efficiencies and inefficiencies 

  of  Moline Township to make a list & bring to next Decennial meeting for discussion`. 

- Discussed if the Board &/or residents of Moline Township know of any new programs we could initiate 

   for Township to make a list & bring to next Decennial meeting. 

- Supervisor Johnson brought up that the Township office put together a Decennial book with a lot of 

information, based off guide provided by TOI, for Moline Township.   Supervisor Johnson met with resident 

Kinney to go over the Township Decennial book so she would get a better understanding of how townships 

work.  Supervisor Johnson brought this book to the Decennial meeting to share with Trustees.    

Supervisor Johnson mentioned resident Kinney searched internet for any information on Decennial reporting 

and was able to find some information, we looked it over together and she found the information to be very 

informative.  Encouraged Board members to do the same to get additional information on purpose of Decennial 

meetings. 

Old Business:  

- Discussion on various programs Moline Township has to offer. 

- The Board discussed the purpose of the Decennial Committee and why it is being formed. 

New Business: Next meeting date set for December 12th, 2023 following regular board meeting. 

— Trustees, Supervisor, Residents: No public comment. Surveyed public on 

meeting thoughts. 

Adiournment: Trustee Loos with a second from Trustee Wilson moved to adjourn. Ayes: Trustees Loos, 

Wilson, Covella, Supervisor Johnson and resident on Committee Kinney.  No Nays. Motion carried and 

the meeting adjourned at 5:50 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, Bonnie Johnson, Moline Township Supervisor 


